

[bookmark: _GoBack]Statement from Association of Equipment Manufacturers (AEM) President Dennis Slater regarding the introduction of the DRIVE Act on Tuesday:

AEM welcomes the introduction of legislation from Senators Inhofe and Boxer that would meet our nation’s surface transportation needs at robust levels for a full six years. The DRIVE Act represents a serious and bipartisan attempt at breaking the cycle of borrowing just to fund the Highway Trust Fund every few months at a time.

Equipment manufacturers look forward to Senate consideration of this important legislation in the Environment and Public Works Committee and sincerely hope that other relevant committees – including the Senate Finance Committee – soon follow suit.

With another deadline on the horizon, it’s imperative that Congress takes action both swiftly and purposefully to address the Highway Trust Fund. The equipment manufacturing industry and the rest of America are watching closely.

Contact:  Michael O’Brien
Public Affairs Manager, Association of Equipment Manufacturers
O: 202-898-9007
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